
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Description of new product or service 
 

The Virtual Race Bag is an online version of the traditional “goodie” bag for 
racing events. In the past, participants of the OneAmerica 500 Festival Mini-
Marathon and Finish Line 500 Festival 5K received an actual bag with items for 
the race including a runner’s bib, a participant hat and t-shirt, as well as a 
number of printed items that ranged from coupons to information pieces to 
samples from partners and sponsors. In 2012, the 500 Festival offered a Virtual 
Goodie Bag for sponsors, so they had the option to participate in either the 
traditional bag or the Virtual Goodie Bag. We did not eliminate the physical bag 
entirely, as it provides a way to distribute the runner’s bib and participant hat; 
rather it provided an additional opportunity for sponsor. 

 
From a sponsorship standpoint, participating in the Virtual Race Bag gives an 
company or product the opportunity to place offer messages inside the virtual 
bag, reaching all runners in the race, as well as the general public visiting the 
500 Festival website. The offers within the Virtual Race Bag are visually 
engaging with clear calls to action, information and navigation points. Because 
the Virtual Race Bags platform makes accessing and claiming offers so simple, 
participants are excited to receive digital offers. Participants respond to offers 
that are high quality and relevant, which can include discounts, giveaways, 
access to new products and special offers. 
 
The Virtual Goodie Bag offers a number of placement opportunities including 
premium offers with exclusive placement on the website, traditional discount 
offers and ad messages and sponsor logos linked to respective websites.  
 

Goals and objectives 
 

Our three main goals for instituting the Virtual Race Bag were as follows: 
1. Reduce the cost of stuffing the traditional goodie bag. The 500 Festival uses 

a third party service to stuff the goodie bags with items. By switching to the 
Virtual Goodie Bag for the majority of those items, we reduced our costs by 
$6,000. 

2. Go green. By not printing the items in the bag, we saved more than 880,000 
pieces of paper.   

3. Reduce the cost for sponsors to participate. Sponsors could now opt for using 
the Virtual Goodie Bag for a nominal cost, rather than printing 42,000 pieces 
of collateral. This allowed us to recruit additional including Hertz, Chevy and 
Gatorade. 



 
 
Application of product or service at the event 

 
The Virtual Race Bag was available to all participants of the event, as well as 
anyone visiting the 500 Festival website, and could be accessed directly through 
the welcome and thank you emails, with no login required. An email was sent to 
all Mini-Marathon and 5K participants six days prior to the event, allowing time for 
them to print off the discounts that they are interested in receiving. Then, when 
they arrive at the Expo that takes place the two days prior to the race, they can 
redeem the discounts and offers they downloaded. In addition, a thank you 
invitation email is sent 1-2 days after the event that includes separate offers and 
discounts not tied to the Expo. The bag then closes 5-7 days after the event. The 
vendor that we used, Virtual Race Bags™, has found that limiting access to the 
bag for a short period drives the most exposure for sponsors, as people typically 
respond well to deadlines. 
 
In addition, as many as 30 percent of the participants in an event will enter the 
Virtual Race Bag via a mobile device, Expo vendors also accepted coupons and 
discounts shown on a mobile device as well.  

 

Overall effectiveness / Measurable results 
 

Metrics Value 

Total participants $43,859 

Total Participants (valid emails) $43,859 

Overall Visits $50,862 

Overall Offer Views 33,074 

Overall Offer Engagements $12,592 

Unique Visitors $19,935 

Welcome email openings $23,030 

Thank You email openings $20,985 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



500 Festival Messaging: 

Name Views Prints 
Website 
Visits 

Conversion 
Ratio 

  

Parade 561 31 121 27.1%   

Rookie 
Run/Kids’ 
Day 

282 27 67 33.3%   

Community 
Day 

290 23 83 36.6%   

Social 
Media 

145 5 53 40.0%   

Memorial 
Service 

87 4 16 23.0%   

2013 Mini 
Registration 

700 63 339 57.4%   

Totals 2065 153 679 22.2%   

 
 
Partner Messaging: 

Name Views Prints 
Website 
Visits 

Conversion 
Ratio 

OneAmerica 1293 34 131 12.8% 

Finish Line 2129 294 396 32.4% 

MainGate, Inc. 2311 680 614 56.0% 

Marsh 1972 397 661 53.7% 

The Westin 734 65 128 26.3% 

Aquafina 742 129 102 31.1% 

Indiana Blood 
Center 

374 20 40 16.0% 

American Dairy 
Association of 
Indiana, Inc. 

1318 311 370 51.7% 

Hertz 256 54 11 25.4% 

CityWay 441 53 108 36.5% 

Memorial 
Sunburst Races 

562 89 155 43.4% 

Hoosier Park 
Racing & Casino 

433 154 27 41.8% 

Team In Training 
- PRE RACE 

132 15 21 27.3% 

Team In Training 47 1 19 42.6% 

http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5324/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5325/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5326/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5327/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5328/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5329/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5330/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5330/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5331/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5331/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5331/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5332/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5333/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5334/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5334/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/4587/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/4587/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/4017/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/4017/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/4018/statistics?race_id=110


Name Views Prints 
Website 
Visits 

Conversion 
Ratio 

Gatorade Inside 
Endurance Video 
Series 

302 0 20 6.6% 

Indianapolis Zoo 915 434 55 53.4% 

Indianapolis 
Monumental 

1316 145 371 39.2% 

OrthoIndy 152 11 24 23.0% 

Indianapolis 
Marathon 

1025 130 218 34.0% 

Central Indiana 
Chevy Dealers  

435 35 260 67.8% 

Michelob ULTRA 1480 218 114 22.4% 

Indianapolis 500 982 468 298 78.0% 

Totals 19351 3737 4143 40.7% 

 

http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/4214/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/4214/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/4214/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5335/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5336/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5336/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5337/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5173/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5173/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5493/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5493/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5536/statistics?race_id=110
http://app.virtualracebags.com/admin/coupons/5655/statistics?race_id=110

